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9 AM EMs and Lectors for JAN 06:
EMs

Kurt VandeMotter
Fran LaSpina
Marie Krebs

WINTER BREAK HOURS AND MASS

SMU Catholic will return to our regular Mass
schedule on Sunday, January 20, 2019, as
follows:

Lectors
Kevin McGarry
Nora Smith

9AM & 5PM | Perkins Chapel
8PM | Catholic Center

Additionally, daily Mass and Adoration at the
Catholic Center will resume on Tuesday,
January 22.

Our daily Mass schedule is:
Monday | Wednesday | Friday
Catholic Center | 12:10 PM

Tuesday | Thursday
Catholic Center | 5:10 PM

@smucatholic

SECOND COLLECTION TODAY

Funds from today’s diocesan-wide second
collection will go to support our efforts in Central
America. Specifically, the Diocese of Trujillo for
ongoing catechesis and education, which includes
the use of Catholic Radio to reach those living in
more remote areas, as well as the building up of
schools that also help the local economy. Funds are
also given for medical missions to both Honduras
and Nicaragua, and support our mission trip efforts
in the area. Through the generosity of our diocese,
we are able to continually support them pastorally,
financially, and spiritually.

SUNDAY SUPPER HOSTS NEEDED

Sunday Supper is one of our most popular weekly
events that offers free dinner and fellowship
following the 5PM Mass each Sunday. We still have
many time slots available in the spring semester for
Sunday Supper hosts and sponsors! If you're
interested, please contact Beverly Mendoza.

SAVE THE DATE - MARCH 30

Please mark |
your calendars = €3
for our SMU

Catholic Spring
Celebration on
March 30 at
the Bush
Institute! This
event is always
a fun time with
dinner, Servant
Leader Award presentation, and live
auction. Please plan to join us!

PRAYER REQUESTS

Please pray for our brothers and sisters in Christ.

Jim Kelley Rory Meyers Nancy Swanson

Elizabeth Crawford Geisler Family
George Tannous Dick Hoesterey Pud Vandemotter
Dial Anderson Rosemary & David Quadrini

BJ & Fletcher Ward

GC40Y




